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I would love to be at this meeting but with such short notice my work schedule can’t be changed.
I’m concerned about all the building of new homes/condos here in Green. You maybe should
consider talks about adding on to the schools before building more housing. My sons classroom
was like a can of sardines last year and it’s going to get worse. Maybe on that property think
about adding an outdoor space with shops and restaurants like Cuyahoga Falls or hell even East
4th in Cleveland. Maybe start researching how many students are in the schools before building
anymore homes/rentals/apartments. Thank you Amy Preston
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